
From: Linda Whitney  
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 2:30 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Demolition of 93-95 Dufferin Ave. 
 
Members of Planning and Environment Committee, 
  
We are strongly opposed to the request from Old Oak Properties to demolish the 
buildings at 93-95 Dufferin Ave. We would ask this committee to support preservation 
and re-purposing of London’s built heritage. 
 
Please reject this request! 
 
Thankyou 
Linda Whitney and Mickey Apthorp 
519 Maitland St. 
London 
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